
Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week the Year 6 team had training with Commando Joe’s.  We were lucky enough to have 

this initiative funded through the Opportunity Area.  Commando Joe’s is a long-running 

programme that looks to build upon the character curriculum within the school.  Its motto RESPECT covers 

different character traits and the children undertake missions to develop their skills accordingly.  As we are part of 

the programme, we can have free access to their parental programme.  They are offering families three months of 

free access to their portal which has lots of different activities to engage children in their learning at home. You 

don’t need special equipment—just a willingness to have fun!  Here is the free link: https://commandojoes.co.uk/

product/cjsfreehomelearning/  

Linked to the word respect, I wonder if I could remind parents not to swear on school site.  We have had a couple 

of incidents recently of foul language being used and I would like this to stop as other parents and children should 

not be subjected to this.   

I hope that you have enjoyed the additional assemblies this week focusing on children’s mental health. 

Have a nice weekend. 

Mrs. Coates 
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Headteacher’s Challenge - Week 5 

Dear Children, 

Well done to those of 
you who completed last 
week’s word challenge.  I 
hope you had fun 
listening to lots of 
different types of music. 

This week’s challenge is 
all about Lego.  You may 
wish  to use this 
challenge during half-
term as well. 

All of the challenges can 
also be found on our 
learning wall. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week children in school and at home have taken part in Children's 
Mental Health week. Children have focussed on expressing themselves in 
their favourite ways including singing, dancing, cooking and colouring.  The 
children understand the importance of spending time doing the things they 
love and how positive this can make them feel.  A fabulous week all round. 

Please send in photographs of any pieces of work for our 'Express Yourself' 
display linked to Children's Mental Health week. These might be linked to 
class themes or something else entirely!  I would love to have pieces from 
across the school on display.  

Thank you to those who have already sent them to me.            

 Mrs. Culyer, PSHE and Mental Health Leader 

 

 

 

 

We now have a webpage called 

‘story time’ where we will be add-

ing videos of staff reading stories.  

Please do check it out.  New stories 

will be added each week. 
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Chatty Wednesdays 

This week Year 5 teachers trialled Chatty Wednesdays with their 

class using Zoom.  It worked really well and children and parents 

said that it was a nice experience.  Therefore, we are intending to 

roll it out and the opportunity for a live session with the teacher 

will take place each Wednesday (term time only).  Please see 

times below, links will be sent out on the day: 

9.00 – RHM  9.30 – RCE 

10:00 – 1P  10.30 – 1G 

11.00 – 2Ru  11.30 – 2Re 

1.00 – 3T  1.30 – 3L 

2.00 – 4P  1.00 – 4C  Please do not share the link 

2.30 – 5D  9.00 – 5T  with anyone else. 

9.30 – 6L  1.00 – 6C 

Did you know… 
 

Children need to complete ten studio games 
to be given a rock status and be in with a 
chance of making the top ten.  

Daily Reading 

Don’t forget that children should still be 

reading daily.  To help you with this, we have 

set up the reading record element of Purple 

Mash.  This week you should have received a 

letter on how to access this.   

Please let us know if you need any           

further work or advice. 

1) Katherina DeP.  Rock Legend  4C 

2) Isaac L.  Rock Legend  5T 

3) Evie L.  Rock Legend  4C 

4) Tyler S.  Rock Legend  5T 

5) Adam G.  Rock Star   5T 

6) Rory J.   Rock Star  6L 

7) Kaiden W. Rock Star   5T 

8) Oscar W.   Rock Star   5P 

9) Maia J.  Headliner   5T 

10) Ava J.   Headliner   4P 



Week ending: 29.01.21 

Kingsfield Chronicle 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

Gallery of Work 
We are trying to keep up with the images being sent in so 

please look on the learning wall as well as here for an 

extended gallery. 



Gallery of Work 

Special shout out to Dylan for researching a Victorian banquet and 

then recreating it! Well done! 
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Gallery of Work 
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French Work 

As a part of our topic ‘Festivals 
and Dates’, children in Year 4 
learned about celebrations, 
special days and gifts that can be 
offered on some on these days. 
Some completed a challenge that 
consisted of drawing and 
labelling gifts that they would like 
to receive on three different 
occasions. Well done for showing 
such creativity! 

Mrs. Barbault 


